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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2014 11:17 AM
To: delongliu@yahoo.com; Weston, Robert, Env. Health; charles.carmel@bp.com; Kristene 

Tidwell; Rhmiller@broadbentinc.com; Terry.Grayson@gmail.com; Val@alfaenv.com
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO281; New Case Number Established for Delong Oil
Attachments: ENF_L_2014-06-10.pdf

All, 
 
A new case number has been opened as discussed in the attached enforcement letter.  It is RO0003140.  Please upload 
responses requested in the attached letter to the ACEH ftp site and to Geotracker under this new case number rather than 
the old case number (RO000281).  Responses to letters for the BP case should continue to be uploaded under the older 
case number.  There will obviously be some overlap as the two cases get sorted out.  If you have questions, please let me 
know. 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health  
Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2014 2:33 PM 
To: delongliu@yahoo.com; Weston, Robert, Env. Health; charles.carmel@bp.com; Kristene Tidwell; 
Rhmiller@broadbentinc.com; Terry.Grayson@gmail.com; Val@alfaenv.com 
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO281 
 
Dear Interested Parties, 
 
Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000281. 
 
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e‐mails from being filtered as spam. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ACEH 
 


